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INVITATION TO ALL INTERESTED WRITERS AND LANGUAGE
EDITORS FOR TEXTBOOK DEVELOPMENT PROJECT

Invitation is extended to all interested writers and language editors for
textbook development project by Headstart Information Technology and
Consultancy Incorporated.

Participation of the concerned teachers to this activity shall be subject
to the no-disruption of classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order No. 09, s.
2005 entitled “Instituting Measures to Engage Time on Task and
Ensuring Compliance Therewith.”

Furthermore, attendance to this activity shall be personal and
expenses shall be charged to personal funds. Attached is the invitation letter
from the said organization for further details.

For inquiries about the invitation, please send a message through:

e GARETH S. URBI
Chief Operations Officer
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Ma’am:

I am writing on hehalf of Headstart Information Technology and Consultancy
Incorporated, an i eat enthusiasm that we seek the cooperation and
support of epED Region 02 Office for our upcoming initiative.

We are pleased to announce the Call for Voluntary Writers and Language Editors for
our textbook development project, aimed at enhancing the quality of educational
materials aligned with the standards set by the Department of Education. This
initiative is in line with our commitment to contributing to the improvement of the
educational landscape and fostering collaboration within the education sector.

We kindly request the issuance of an advisory from your office to inform and
encourage potential participants, including public and private teachers, educators,
and subject matter experts, to actively engage in this endeavor. The advisory would
play a crucial role in disseminating information about the opportunity and reaching a
wider audience within the education community.

—
We believe that the support of mﬁpED Region 02 Office will significantly contribute
to the success of this projec further promote-the development of high-quality
educational resources. Interested applicants may send their applications via the QR

code provided below.

We understand the importance of the DepED's role in fostering collaboration and
ensuring the dissemination of valuable opportunities to educators and professionals.
Your support in this matter would be highly appreciated.

Should you require any additional information or clarification, please do not hesitate
to contact us at 078-373 0017 or email us at garethsaludares@hitc.ph. We look

forward to your favorable response and cooperation in making this initiative a success.
For some details of our existing books, you may view at https://www.hitc.ph/
ublications.h

Thank you for your time and consideration.

-
Sincerely, E E
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G 8. URBI
Chief Operations Officer "



